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Vote by mail has been the gold standard of voting in the United States, It is by far the 

safest and most secure form of voting and insures that more people are able to vote. 

My husband and I have been residents in Oregon for over 35 years and enjoy the 

fact that we can sit and go through the ballot and discuss the measures and 

candidates before we make a decision when we cast our ballot. Not only should 

Oregon remain a vote by mail state, it should be the standard for the entire US as it 

has been shown to be safe and secure. 

Thank you, 

Terri Robertson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


